TULANE UNIVERSITY

School of Medicine
NEW ORLEANS 12

Department of Medicine 1430 Tulane Avenue November 21, 1961

Dear Henry:

Many thanks for the reprint on the telecardiogram. I am very happy to have this and also the annotation which is now being reviewed. If you have any other annotations, do not he sitate to send them to me.

It was certainly nice seeing you the other evening. The Adams-Ray's were very pleased with what they saw and it is my impression that Mrs. Adams-Ray had her husband take her back to hear more of the New Orleans jazz.

Please remember me to Ancel and everyone. With best regards, I am

Sincerely yours,

G. E. Burch, M. D.

Dr. Henry W. Blackburn, Jr.

Laboratory of Physiological Hygiene
University of Minnesota
Minneapolis, Minnesota

GEB:pr